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A couple of things have come to my attention since my last board report.

1. With the recent changes at the top of Encore administration, there has been some
uneasiness among staff members. Two teachers left at about the time of the changes,
which was concerning. The departures however did not seem to be related to the 
administration changes. I did feel however, that these departures could have had 
something to do with the added pressure and responsibilities brought on by staffing
shortages. I did send these concerns to Ashlin and Ramsey with suggestions. My 
suggestions were well received and considered. Lately, the added pressure and 
responsibilities seem to have been reduced. Anything that was done by 
administration to help alleviate these issues is much appreciated. 

2. One of the huge teaching staff concerns this year has had to do with the Zero 
period. Things are currently being worked on to create the best possible outcomes 
concerning zero period adjustments. I have been asked for my input and have had 
several conversations with staff members. 

3. There has been a request for a meeting between myself, Rob and Ashlin concerning
concerns voiced by a staff member. I am currently trying to sent up the meeting.
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